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The Owner / Occupier Our Ref: TDD/NW/SR/NL/02 
 
 Date: 5th October 2017 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
TYPE OF WORKS: CARRIAGEWAY RENEWAL AND UPGRADE ROUNDABOUT - UPDATE 
LOCATION: SILVERKNOWES ROUNDABOUT, EDINBURGH 
ROUNDABOUT CLOSURE: MONDAY 23rd OCTOBER – SUNDAY 5th NOVEMBER (INCLUSIVE) 
 
As part of ongoing works to Silverknowes Roundabout there will be a two week closure of the 
roundabout. 
 
To allow for the safe execution of the works, a temporary traffic regulation order (TTRO) has been 
promoted to close the road to vehicular traffic and suspension of waiting loading & unloading 24hrs a 
day for the duration of the works on both sides of Silverknowes Road Roundabout. This is including 
the first 30m of Lauriston Farm Road and first 30m of Silverknowes Road both North and South legs, 
Silverknowes Parkway between Silverknowes Road and Muirhouse Gardens.  
 
Suspension of waiting loading & unloading 24hrs a day for the duration of the works on both sides of 
Silverknowes Hill. Suspension of waiting loading & unloading 24hrs a day for the duration of the works 
on both sides of the junction for 10 metres of Silverknowes Court and Silverknowes Place. 
Where possible, access to residential properties will be maintained.   
Street notice signs will display changes to parking restrictions or access. 
Please do not park on-street during these times as all vehicles will be removed from the location of 
the works. 
 
Please advise any visitors to your premises that, Silverknowes Roundabout will be closed and 
alternative parking arrangements should be sought. 
  
Bus diversions will be in place as instructed by Lothian Buses, Service 29 will be using 
Silverknowes Hill as a diversion route in order to turn back onto Silverknowes Road. 
 
We will make every effort to minimise disruption and noise, but unfortunately some is unavoidable 
during major road works.  We would very much appreciate your patience during any delays that 
occur.  Throughout the programme, emergency vehicle and pedestrian access will be maintained. 
 
I will take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience that these works may cause, but hope 
you will benefit from the improved street condition in the future.   
 
If you have any issues or concerns during the works, please contact Robert Grant (Contract Manager) 
on 07702 632439.   
If you require any further information regarding this project, please contact me using the details shown 
below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Nicola Donnelly 


